
Item 5 – GMA 12 DFC Planning Update 

 

Monique and I will update the Board on progress being made toward determining the 
2016 Desired Future Conditions for each of the District aquifers. 

• The past meeting held April 30th included summations of comments received on 
the GAM Run Predictive Scenario 4. 
 

• The next meeting will be held May 28th at the Milano Civic Center. We will begin 
to work through the nine items that are required to be considered and included in 
the written report. Presentations and discussion on two of the nine requirements 
will begin at this meeting. Those are: 
 

1. Aquifer uses or conditions within the management area, including 
conditions that differ substantially from one geographic area to another. 
 

2. Hydrological conditions, including for each aquifer in the management 
area the total estimated recoverable storage as provided by the executive 
administrator, and the average annual recharge, inflows, and discharge. 


